Item 13
Written Communications - Larson

Sheree Kansas

Subject: FW: City of Chula Vista: City Clerk Contact Us - Web Notification

From: webmaster@chulavistaca.gov <webmaster@chulavistaca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 11:23 AM

To: CityClerk <CityClerk@chulavistaca.gov>

Subject: City of Chula Vista: City Clerk Contact Us - Web Notification

Warning:
External .
Email A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.
Form Name: City Clerk
Date & Time: 05/21/2020 11:22 AM
Response #: 392
Submitter ID: 77348
IP address: 208.87.235.180

Time to complete: 14 min., 38 sec.

Survey Details

Page 1

Please feel free to contact us with any comments or questions by filling out the form below.

First Name David

Last Name Larson

Email Address I
Comments

Dear Sir or Madam,
I am writing to you today regarding the Chula Vista Eviction Moratorium.

Owing to the fact that the City of Chula Vista has not moved into the next phase of the Governor's re-opening plan, many
hourly workers have not had their hours even partially restored enabling them to create income. In addition, with one of the
highest COVID rates in San Diego County, the South Bay is not likely to move into the next phase that will enable many of
these workers to return to their jobs. In short, | do hope that the City Council seriously considers extending the Eviction
Moratorium for an additional 60 days.

Thank you.

Thank you,
City of Chula Vista
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